SBA PATRONS REORT FOR 2021 ANNUAL
GENERAL MEETING

Patrons Report 2021

The 2021 Patrons season didn’t get started the beginning of July, like most matches there was
reluctance to play games because of the Pandemic and Government advice concerning social
distancing etc. Of the 18 matches arranged for the season we managed to play 8 of them,
winning 4 and losing 4, so all in all the games we played were friendly, fun and competitive.

| would like to thank Barrie Davis for his continued presence, generosity support as Chairman
of SBA Patrons Association, David Wederell for his hard work as treasurer, hopefully both of
them will continue their hard work next season. | would also like to thank every bowler who
put their name forward to play for The Patrons, we had several new people play, bowlers who
have played for many years and bowlers who are fairly recent Patrons Association players.
Thank you also to all the Clubs who offered to host games for us, it is greatly appreciated and
hopefully other Clubs would like to host games for the Patrons.

Obviously, our finances took a bit of a tumble this year but we still made a significant
contribution to our Juniors to help them with the cost of playing in the National finals at
Leamington and a huge congratulation to the SBA Amy Rose squad who won the trophy
playing some breath-taking bowls. Hopefully next year we will be able to fulfill our complete
fixture list for 2022 and we can enjoy a normal season

Finally, | would like to wish everyone a healthy winter, enjoy whatever you are doing and
come back refreshed for a great 2022 bowling.

Carolle Skeates

SBA Patrons secretary



